
March 2018 Newsletter

Happy St. Patrick's Day!

=================

Don't forget to spring forward this month!

Range Usage Committee

A Range Usage Committee was formed to analyze the range usage and come up
with recommendations on how to increase the usage on the pistol, rifle, wedge and
trap ranges. The committee will report back to the Board of Directors in April 2018.

Environmental Trust Account

The El Dorado Gun Club is establishing a trust account: “Environmental Trust”
account in the amount of $10,000. There is an organization out there that is looking
to close down gun clubs in California. We have been notified that we are on a list of
potential gun clubs that they are looking at. They are looking at lead fragments and
dissolved lead that can potentially be transported off the shooting range property and
into creeks during erosive rainfall. In an effort to be pro-active, the officers and BOD
have retained a lawyer that has been dealing with this sort of investigation. We are
working closely with NRA representatives, lawyers and Environmental Specialists to
do whatever we need to do to keep our gun club open and free of potential closure.

Your donation of $5, $10, $15 or $20 can be a huge help to keep our club open, and
help us be pro-active in maintaining that our club be environmentally safe for our
community. Any contribution you can give would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you!

March 10th: El Dorado Gun Club will transfer 5% of gross range receipts to  to the
Environmental Trust Account on a monthly basis.

Multi-Session Punch Card

Starting March 1, 2018 the range fees will be increased for Non-Members 
 to $12.00 and for Members to $7.00. This includes pistol, rifle and small bore.

 The El Dorado Gun Club will offer a discounted Multi-Session Punch card. 
 Members: 10 - Sessions $60.00, 5 - Sessions 30.00, 3 - Sessions 20.00 

 

 

http://www.edrgc.com/


 
Non-Members: 10 -Sessions $110.00, 5 -Sessions 55.00, 3 -Sessions 35.00

See Range Safety Officer for purchase and more information.

PITA and Meat Shoot

March 17: PITA - SERIES- SHOOT : (sign-up @ 8am) shooting starts @ 9am: 
 March 24: MEAT - SHOOT : (sign-up @ 8am) shooting starts @ 9am:

Next General Meeting

The upcoming General Meeting is Monday, Apr 9, 2018 at Colina De Oro / 694
Pleasant Valley Rd., Suite 1, Diamond Springs starting at 5pm

...................................._Until next month.......take care!
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